
 

To All Pigeon Flyers,  

 My name is Bruce Boyd, I'm the Secretary / Treasurer of the Colac Racing Pigeon Club in 
Victoria.  

Our small club has decided to hold a Stock Bird Fundraiser Sale on Sunday the 25th of 
January in 2026, this is the Australia Day long weekend.  

We are looking for anybody from inside our own club and from any other club in Victoria / 
South Australia that would be interested in donating any birds with pedigrees for us to use 
in our sale.  

The aim of the sale is to raise funds to keep the club a float and to try to make it a bit 
cheaper for existing members and any new members wanting to join to race in our club.  

We can pick the birds up from pre-arranged places and times and  closer to the sale if that 
makes it easier for people to get birds here.  

Our club will supply lunch in the form of either a BBQ or from a food van caterer on the 
day, as well as tea and coffee, soft drinks.  

Our club would be greatly appreciative to everybody that donates birds for the sale to try 
to make the day a great success with a view to hold this type of sale on the Australia Day 
long weekend every year onwards.  

I look forward to hearing from anybody that would be able to donate birds whether they be 
old or young stock birds to sell in our sale. 

If you are interested in donating birds please message me on 0487492490 with your name 
and club name you fly with or you can email me personally on pantherlofts@bigpond.com 

Kind Regards 

Bruce Boyd 

Secretary / Treasurer of Colac Racing Pigeon Club 

 Phone :  0487 492 490 


